
Bal Harbour HOA , P.O. Box 7361, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33338 

Land Purchase for Park at 2201 NE 19th Street 

July 10, 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Bal Harbour Homeowner’s Association Board of Directors would like to express our 
support for the purchase of land at 2201 NE 19th Street for the use of a neighborhood 
greenspace/park. This plan has been discussed at recent City of Fort Lauderdale 
Commissioners’ Meetings as well as the June 26th Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 
Meeting where it received a “supermajority” approval. In addition, this meeting was attended 
by over seventy residents (all dressed in green) in support of the park. 

We are very excited at the potential for the purchase of a greenspace for a park and look 
forward to working together with Parks and Recreation to design the space/amenities to fit 
the uniqueness and needs of the Bal Harbour neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

Craig Batzel 

President, Bal Harbour Homeowner’s Association 
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